
Dear Writing Group Members, 

As I prepare to say goodbye, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the 

wonderful time we've shared together. Each meeting has inspired me, challenged me, and 

allowed me to grow as a writer. 

The memories we've created will always hold a special place in my heart. From lively 

discussions to shared feedback, every moment has enriched my journey. 

I will miss our brainstorming sessions, the laughter, and the way we supported each other. 

Although I am moving on, I will carry the lessons I learned from each of you into my future 

writing endeavors. 

Thank you for the camaraderie, the encouragement, and the joy of sharing our stories. I wish you 

all continued success and hope to cross paths again someday. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


